
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

GLENDALE COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by 

the Board of Trustees of the Glendale Community College District 

to receive public input and testimony regarding proposed trustee 

areas.  The District has determined, pursuant to Education Code 

§72036, to change its method of election of its governing Board 

from “at-large” voting to “by-trustee area” voting, in which members 

of the Board are elected by the voters of the trustee area in which 

they reside.  The Board will consider plans prepared by the 

District’s demographic consultant and based on the 2010 Census.  

The proposed maps and related materials are available online at: 

http://www.glendale.edu/index.aspx?page=6564. 

 

 

The public hearing is scheduled as follows: 

 
DATE:            TIME:   LOCATION: 

February 17, 2015        5:00 p.m.    Glendale Community College 

      Kreider Hall, San Rafael Building 

      1500 North Verdugo Road 

      Glendale, California 91208 

 

The public hearing will take place as a part of a regular Board of 

Trustees meeting.  This is the first of two scheduled public 

hearings.  

 

Please contact the Superintendent/President’s Office, at (818) 551-

5105 for more information. 

http://www.glendale.edu/index.aspx?page=6564

